
 

 

A Message from Mrs Moore 

We are well underway with our learning this term and the children have taken part in some fantastic 

learning experiences. We have been pleased to share our fantastic Ofsted report with you this term, and 

you may have seen the positive coverage in the local press (The Evening Telegraph). I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank you all again for your continued support, the school is such a great place 

because of the children, parents and community it serves.  

 

 

 

Christmas countdown 

We have lots of festive fun to look forward to over the next couple of weeks. This includes our EYFS/KS1 

Nativity performance (please see the letter sent regarding information on booking tickets), a trip out to 

Christchurch for our Christingle service and Christmas Lunch. On Christmas Lunch day, Wednesday 11th 

December and our final day in school, Friday 20th December children will be able to attend school in 

Christmas jumpers (non-school uniform). Letters have been sent regarding all of these events, please 

check your inbox.  

 

Staffing Update 

We have been very busy recruiting over the past few weeks and will be welcoming some new members 

of staff to the team in the new year.  

Mr Baines – Year 6 teacher – Mr Baines is an experienced KS2 teacher who will be joining us full time in 

January  

Miss Franks – Family Liaison – Miss Franks is an experienced Family Liaison Officer who will be joining us 

full time from the end of December. 

Mr Bewick – Site Manager – will be joining us each afternoon in the new year.  

I’m sure you will all join me in wishing them all a very warm welcome to our fabulous school community.  

 

 

 

 

 

ORMISTON MEADOWS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

 6TH DECEMBER 2024 

https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50262124
https://www.peterboroughtoday.co.uk/education/peterborough-primary-academy-praised-by-ofsted-for-welcoming-ethos-4883429


    

 

 

 

 

Key Dates- Autumn Term 2024 

 Parents Maths lesson viewing – Monday 9th December @9am 

 Year 6 Parents Maths lesson viewing – Tuesday 10th December @9am 

 Christmas dinner & Christmas jumper day – Wednesday 11th 

December 

 Christmas Fair – Friday 13th December 3:30pm – 5:30pm 

 Christingle – Wednesday 18th December @ 1:30pm 

 EYFS/KS1 Nativity performance – Wednesday 18th December @ 9am 

 EYFS/KS1 Nativity performance – Wednesday 18th December @ 

3.30pm 

 PTA Disco – Thursday 19th December 

 Last day of term & Christmas jumpers – Friday 20th December 

 

 

 

PTFA 

Our school PTFA have been working tirelessly to plan events for our children and families and raise 

money for our school. Please see the PTFA Facebook page for updates on events. We would like to 

thank you for the continued support, especially with the most recent tombola collection, the team 

were blown away with your generosity. Upcoming events for this term: 

Friday 13th December - 3:30pm-5:30pm – Christmas Fair 

Thursday 19th December – 3:30pm – 4:15pm – EYFS/KS1 

                                      4:30pm – 5:30pm – KS2 

Disco ticket link - https://ormiston-meadows-pta.sumupstore.com/product/christmas-disco-ticket-

ks2?fbclid=IwY2xjawG1UddleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHae6Qq6jFdPP_g2wJXMN0gyNZGp33-2jv-

MGaBgarEWzqHDF0ADafBr92w_aem_W8SitKwvLNM4nIQFJNtlDw  
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